RIVER RIDGE STUDENT SUMMER WORK

The River Ridge School District is hiring for three Summer Student Workers for 2024 Summer.
There will be two candidates hired for General Maintenance/Custodian and one District Office
position. The work is performed from June 03, 2024, through August 16, 2024, with the possibility
for flexibility.

The hours for General Maintenance/Custodian will be Monday through Thursday 6:30am to
2:00pm. The District Office position will be Monday through Thursday from 8am —4pm. The
positions provide approximately 16 to 32 hours per week and the salary will be $12.00 per hour.

Selection Criteria are as follows:

River Ridge High School Student or Graduate.

Must be enrolled in a

Candidate must be 16 years of age.

Candidate must be authorized by parents to work for the District.

Candidate must be able to learn to operate the necessary equipment and tools.
The candidate should be trustworthy and have a genuine interest in the job.
Candidate must have dependable transportation to and from work.

Candidate will complete a thorough background check.
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If the District is unable to fill the positions with applicants who meet these criteria,
other interested applicants may be considered. Interested candidates should submit
resumes and letters of interest to Tracy Stagman, Business Manager, by April 30, 2024.
Please state within the letter which position you are applying for.




